
From: Garber, Stephen (Law
Sent: 11/23/2011 12:32:56 PM
To: 'Patrick S. Berdge ('psb@cpuc.ca.gov')' (psb@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer. Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=REC1P1ENTS/CN=TNHO:

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Response to CPUC156, Q11

Patrick

Thank you for your letter of November 15, 2011, following up on the status of PG&E's 
commitment to supplement our response to CPUC 156, question 11, once we are able 
to develop the necessary information.

As we discussed at great length during our November 8, 2011 meeting, PG&E, 
working with Willbros, is doing a thorough, segment by segment review of the 
circumstances surrounding the potential class changes and the potential out of class 
situations, including the reasons for the class change and when it occurred. During 
our meeting, we reviewed our progress in that regard, and the considerable work that 
remains. We remain determined to provide this information to you by the end of the 
year, as previously indicated.

In response to CPUC 164, Question 11, PG&E provided the names and contact 
information for over 100 current and former employees in mapping, pipeline 
engineering, estimating, operating supervisors, and GSM&TS Maintenance 
Superintendents. A copy of that list is enclosed (and is again being submitted under 
Public Utilities Code section 583). Although PG&E may determine that other 
employees are more knowledgeable about the specific circumstances of a particular 
class change once our ongoing efforts described above are complete, the attached list 
is probably the best list of potentially knowledgeable employees.

Please let me know if you have any questions 
«...»
Steve Garber

SB GT&S 0496120
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